
 

12 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning parents and carers 

 

We wanted to give you an update from our trip to Dorset. Everyone is having a great 
time getting involved in all the activities, so far, we have all got wet enjoying paddle 
boarding, kayaking and jumping in the lake! All the students have been amazing! 
 

This morning we have enjoyed a cooked breakfast and are all setting off for today's 
activities. 
You may have heard from your young person last night, and they will have their phones 
again at 8pm for an hour tonight. 
 

We expect to be back at school between 5:30pm and 6:00pm on Friday but will ask your 
young person to contact you with an update when we are closer to home. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs L Burgess and Mr S Barker 

 


